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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 C S - Introduction to Data Science       J. Lankester 
 MATH - Just-in-Time Support for MATH 33      J. Sinclair 
 NCBS - Just-in-Time Support for MATH 33 (noncredit)     J. Sinclair 
 NCBS - Just-in-Time Support for MATH 40A (noncredit)    J. Sinclair 
 PHOT - Photojournalism (noncredit)       K. Jordahl 
 
v New Certificate Applications: At the May 23rd meeting, CCC approved an application for the following 

new certificate, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming meeting: 
! Certificate of Achievement in Non-Destructive Testing (NDT) Technician           Apprenticeship division 

 
v Degree or Certificate (Program) Discontinuance Process: At the May 23rd meeting, CCC approved a 

formal approval process for the discontinuance (AKA deactivation) of a degree or certificate. The process 
has been posted on the CCC Policies & Resolutions webpage. Additionally, 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html
https://foothill.edu/curriculum/programs.html
https://foothill.edu/curriculum/programs.html

